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The Owl and the Pussycat! 

I hope you have enjoyed reading The Owl and the 

Pussycat this week.  I wonder how much you can 

remember off by heart?  I am trying to learn it all too. 

We will be reading some more nonsense poems written 

by Edward Lear and meeting some fantastic characters 

that he created.   

Well done to everyone who has been reading their Bug 

Club books.  I am keeping an eye on your progress to 

make sure you have more books allocated when you 

need them. 

If you have any news you want me to share with the rest 

of the class, please ask an adult to email it to me and I 

will add it to the next edition of OWL NEWSOWL NEWS. 

Help the NHS 

When I go on my daily walk or run, I see some amazing 

rainbows.  Have you all been making rainbows for your 

windows?  I have tried to paint a rainbow on a stone for 

my garden wall.  What great rainbow ideas have you 

had?    

Mollie sent pictures of her creating a huge rainbow for 

the farm gates.   She wanted everyone to see it.  It is 

beautiful,  Thank you Mollie. 

 

Teeth:  You all seem to be keeping the Tooth Fairy busy, that is 

4 teeth lost since you started learning from home.  I wonder 

who will lose a tooth next? 

Angus had this Ant Set for 

Christmas.  Angus and Joni have 

collected ants from the garden  

and have enjoyed watching 

them in their dining room window.  Angus said ’It's been 

interesting seeing them - they are certainly very busy! 

We have found out that ants like being warm but don't 

like direct sun so we make sure that they are in shade if 

it's sunny. We have to give them food and water once a 

week. they like eating most fruits, we have fed them 

with apple and banana and they have also had 

cucumber. They don't need very much though - a 

piece of fruit the size of a full stop would feed a whole 

colony of ants for a week!’ Oh yes—and Angus has lost 

a tooth too! 

Jenny’s 

surprising  

fact. 

When they had a heifer  dehorned, Jenny told 

everyone “You can make windows out of cow horn.  I 

learnt that at Ford Green Hall.”  

Jenny’s mum had no idea that you 

could do this.  Well done Jenny for 

amazing everyone with this brilliant 

fact.  I hope you can keep the cow 

horn so that we can see it when we 

get back to school. 

 

Angus and 

the Ants 
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As well as working on her spelling and maths, Perse has 

been able to perfect her artistic 

skills to create this brilliant picture.  

The details are excellent Perse, 

Well done. 
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Alex has found the biggest 

map to complete his 

geography task on this week.  

That is an amazing map!  Alex 

has also been out for his daily exercise bike rides and 

learning about the Secret Bunker in Liverpool.  I hope 

you can share some facts with us when we are in school 

Alex! 

Another person who is enjoying 

geography is Lauren who is well 

on her way making a papier 

mache globe.  I really like the 

owl apron too. 

Alex 

exploring the 

earth 

Lauren loving 

the planet 

Bryn’s brilliant 

poem. 

I think Bryn has been inspired by 

The Owl and the Pussycat and 

has written a poem about his 

dogs.  He has also written a story 

about aliens that I can see 

becoming a novel very soon. 

A blackbird (called Betty) has built 

a nest just outside my dining room, 

in the wood store.  She is so close to the house that 

when I have my tea, she sits and watches me eating.  

Hopefully I will be able to see when her chicks hatch 

and make sure they make it safely out of the nest when 

they fledge. 

Perse’s picture 

perfection 

Huw lives the 

Good Life 

I will be asking Huw for bread 

making lessons when I see 

him again, as he has been 

busy baking and it looks delicious.  With his brother, he 

has also been getting ready to grow his food crops.  I 

am really excited about Mr Bump  squashes and I might 

have to try growing those myself.  I can’t wait to see the 

results. 

And finally….Megan has broken her ankle!  Her mum said that she is doing well, but has to hop everywhere.   

Oh no Megan, we hope that you are feeling okay and that you get better very soon. 


